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Representation
“Oulton Parish Council (OPC) have an interest in the Examination of the Norfolk Boreas application, as the cable route, Cable Logistic Area and access routes will impact the residents and businesses of Oulton. Norfolk Boreas will form a continuation of work to be carried out by Norfolk Vanguard if granted a DCO by the Secretary of State, or a separate project if Vanguard does not progress. In both scenarios OPC need to be able to comment on any proposals or changes during the Examination process. The need to participate in the Norfolk Boreas Examination process is essential, as OPC has previously been fully engaged with Vattenfall in working party meetings and throughout the Examination process for Norfolk Vanguard, and would wish to continue doing so. Oulton, along with Cawston, is also in the unusual position of being significantly affected by the cumulative impact from Orsted Hornsea Three who, if granted their DCO, require their Main Construction Compound in Oulton and will be sharing the same access routes as Norfolk Vanguard and Norfolk Boreas during potentially the same time frame. Oulton Parish Council therefore continues to have substantial concerns about the impacts of increased traffic (especially of HGVs and low-loaders), noise and light, long working hours, and the cumulative impact with Hornsea Project Three.”


